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June 2019 Newsletter 

Dear Ladies, 

      

     Summer is here and school is out.  Please be careful of children out playing and the heat for 

yourself. 

     We had eight ladies of the auxiliary and one guest attend the state convention.  Everyone had a 

great time.  The meeting was good and entertainment was great.  The dance after the banquet was 

enjoyed by all.  If you did not attend this year start thinking of attending next year.  

     We had our election of officers and everyone nominated was elected.  Please think of running for 

an office next year.  We need all of our 33 ladies.          

     The Quarterly communion was not well attended this time.  Hope it is better next time.   

      A group attended the trip to the horse races on Mother’s Day Weekend.  I understand they had a 

good time.   

      We will be getting a new shirt and need input as to color and style.  Bring ideas to the meeting 

or call me with your idea at 588-8541.  We will need to change name tags also. 

       The Anniversary Banquet will be held on June 21st at the Clarion Inn.  More on this at the 

meeting.  If you plan to attend, you will need to contact the Knights to make reservations.  

       There is no Bingo on Father’s Day, but we are still in need of help at bingo in all areas.  The ladies 

work the kitchen.  This is our means of making money for our charity work. Even one hour or a 

raffle would be a great help.  If you can give some time, please let me know.  

      Our next meeting is June 5th.  The ladies will be cooking and the men are to bring desserts and 

clean up after.  Rosary is at 6:00 PM, Meal at 6:30 PM and meeting at 7:00 PM.  Please make an 

effort to join us. 

     The Sister of the Month for April was Stephanie Ducote.  Thanks Stephanie for all you do for the 

Auxiliary, the Knights, the Church, the youth and the community.    

      If you need a gift, remember the Ladies Auxiliary sells RADA Knives.  They make wonderful 

gifts.  

     Please check the calendar for the kitchen workers schedule and towel duty for the month.  

                        
 

God Bless, 

Dolores Acosta 
President 

Ladies Auxiliary 

  

Ladies June Birthdays- Dolores Acosta  


